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MONTEREY COUNTY  

PUBLIC WORKS, FACILITIES & PARKS  

Randell Ishii, MS, PE, TE, PTOE, Director   

 1441 Schilling Place, South 2nd Floor  (831) 755-4800  
 Salinas, California  93901-4527    www.co.monterey.ca.us  

  
March 18, 2021  
  
  
Michael Zeller  
Transportation Agency for Monterey County  
55 Plaza Circle, Suite B  
Salinas, CA  93901  
  
  
Subject:  Request for Regional Surface Transportation Program (RSTP)  
     Fair Share Allocation  
  
Dear Mr. Zeller,  
  
In December 2020, Monterey County Department of Public Works, Facilities, and Parks requested to 
allocate $500,000 of its 2020 RSTP Fair Share to the Davis Road Bridge Replacement and Road 
Widening project. This request is to allocate the remaining 2020 RSTP Fair Share ($980,733.32) to the 
Monterey Bay Sanctuary Scenic Trail (MBSST) project. The MBSST project proposes to construct a 
pedestrian/bicycle path parallel to State Route 1, from Moss Landing Road to the north harbor, near 
the community of Moss Landing. The project also involves constructing a bridge 386 feet in length to 
span Elkhorn Slough.   
  
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (831) 755-8963, (pascuajl@co.monterey.ca.us).  
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
Randell Ishii, MS, PE, TE, PTOE  
Director of Public Works, Facilities, & Parks  
  
  
  

  


